
     

News Letter October 2017 

Hello everyone, greeting and cheers from all of us at AAAWI.   

As declared in the last newsletter we now welcome the new Executive Committee on 

board. The results of the elections were declared on 23rd September 2017.  The AGM was 

followed on the same day after the elections. 

The names of the newly elected members of the Executive Committee are: 

1) Mr. Anjani Agrawal President 

2) Mr. Rajen Mehrotra Vice President 

3) Mr. Pravin Purav  Secretary 

4) Mr. Sunil Kangane  Treasurer 

5) Mr. Bomi Patel  Joint Secretary 

6) Mr. Avinash Patil Joint Treasurer 

7) Mr. Madhav Oak  Member 

8) Mr. Abhay Kute  Member 

9) Mr. C. S. Raghavan Member 

The newly elected members will meet for their first EC meeting on 27th September 2017.   

The AGM was a grand program where in after the regular business of reading out 

minutes, activity report, discussion of balance sheet and welcoming of the new members 

were conducted.   

The AGM had a new program based on Japanese Cuisine, where a team of professional 

chefs had arrived to demonstrate Japanese food being made and sample of the food were 

offered to all the guests at the AGM.  

All the members enjoyed the pleasures of tasting Japanese food right at home in AAAWI 


